
 
 
 
 
 

 
CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF MERIDIAN 
LAKE LANSING ADVISORY COMMITTEE REGULAR MEETING  
5151 Marsh Road, Okemos, MI 48864 
Administrative Conference Room 
Tuesday, March 10, 2020 5:30 PM 
 
PRESENT: Chair, Curt Armbruster (tier1); Ron Rowe (tier1); Larry Wagenknecht (tier2); Steve 

Culling (tier2)  
ABSENT: Susan Andrews (tier1); Tim McCarthy (tier1); Paul Pratt (ICDC); Coe Emens (ICP) 
 
 
 STAFF/     
TOWNSHIP: Younes Ishraidi 
COUNTY:   
Others:   
 
1. CALL MEETING TO ORDER 
Chair Armbruster called the meeting to order at 5:30 pm. 
 
2. PUBLIC REMARKS  
None. 
 
3. APPROVAL OF AGENDA 
The following agenda items were approved unanimously: 

A. Approval of February Meeting Minutes 
B. MSU Wild Life & Fisheries Club 
C. 2020 Lake Management program 
D. Nemoke Drain Project  

 
3A. Approval of Minutes 
The February 11, 2020 meeting minutes were approved as submitted. 
 
3B. MSU Wild Life & Fisheries Club  
Chair Armbruster received an email from the club stating that the club is interested in working with 
the advisory committee, and they would like to attend a future meeting to present  what they can 
offer.  The committee agreed to invite them to the next meeting in April. 
 
 
3C. 2020 Lake Management program     
The committee briefly outlined this year’s anticipated program tasks including aquatic plant control 
(with herbicide and harvesting), boat launch improvements, and related funding options. It was 
also agreed to invite the consultant to next month’s meeting for further discussion on this topic. 

3D. Nemoke Drain Project         
Chair Armbruster wanted to discuss this project as he had received concerns from lake residents 
regarding impact of this project on the lake.  Specifically, there are concerns that the lake level and 
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Providing a safe and welcoming, sustainable, prime community. 

 

surrounding groundwater levels will be lowered due to changes to run-off discharge away from the 
lake.  As such, the committee requested that the Township contact the drain Commissioner’s office 
to provide answers to these concerns.  Younes stated that he’ll contact Paul Pratt regarding this 
project and the potential impacts on the lake. 
 
 
 
4. ADJOURNMENT 

Chair Armbruster adjourned the meeting at 6:03pm. 
 
 


